
From: Kirkland Glenn P [mailto:Glenn.P.Kirkland@irs.gov] 
Sent: Friday, April 20, 2007 11:20 AM
To: Crisalli Donna M
Subject: Contact information for PRA Statement for 1545-0074 Regulations

Hi, 
 
Following up on our discussion earlier today. Use the following for contact information. (This is 
the same information we provide in the Federal Register Notice we publish for the 1040 family.)
 
The OMB Unit
SE:W:CAR:MP:T:T:SP
Internal Revenue Service, Room 6406
1111 Constitution Ave. NW
Washington, DC 20224
 
 
   

From: Richard.Carro@do.treas.gov [mailto:Richard.Carro@do.treas.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, April 19, 2007 12:00 PM
To: Kirkland Glenn P; Eric.SanJuan@do.treas.gov
Cc: Susan.Brown@do.treas.gov; Allen.Lerman@do.treas.gov; 
Susan.Nelson@do.treas.gov
Subject: PRA Statement for 1545-0074 Regulations

<<0074 Statement 4-17.doc>> 

Attached is the PRA statement template that we need to use in the preamble to proposed 
regulations that impose collections of information solely on individual taxpayers in the context of 
1040 series filings.

Glenn:  The reg at issue is 149856-03 (Personal Exemption Deduction for Depending Child of 
Separated Parents).  The OMB submission would be a "correction" of 1545-0074, not a regular 
submission.

Eric:  The reg package is now working it way back to you. 

Thanks. 

Rick 


